PAPWORTH SouRkaery

Patient Participation Group

What to do in the event of a heart attack ....

The Patients’ Link, have organised two evening training sessions. They will be
held in the Surgery Waiting Room, are free of charge and will last
approximately two hours.

November 1%, 6.00pm & November 6", 7.30pm

They will cover

- recognising a possible heart attack

- assessing an unconscious casualty

- CPR

- the use of an automated external defibrillator

Patients interested in attending should sign up at Reception stating your 1%
choice session. Each session is designed for 12/15 attendees. In the event of
being oversubscribed we would hope to be able to offer further dates.



